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July 12, 2021 
Via Electronic Mail 
Dianne Martin, Chair 
N.H. Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, N.H. 03301 
 
RE: DE 21-030, Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. Attestation (Puc 1604.04) 
 
Dear Chairwoman Martin, 

 
On April 2, 2021, Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. (“Unitil” or the “Company”) submitted 
rate schedules pursuant to N.H. Admin. Rules Puc 1600 et seq in the above-referenced 
matter. In its cover letter to the filing, the Company noted that it was unable to 
contemporaneously provide a signed and notarized attestation as required by Puc 1604.04 
due to restrictions related to the Covid-19 pandemic and the precautionary quarantining 
of certain Company personnel. Unitil therefore requested a temporary waiver of Puc 
1604.04. 
 
Unitil’s Covid-related workplace restrictions have been relaxed since the initial filing of 
the Company’s case, and the Company is now able to provide the required attestation. A 
copy of the signed and notarized attestation is provided with this letter. As the 
Commission’s moratorium on paper filing remains in place, Unitil will retain the original 
attestation in its files and provide it if and when requested by the Commission. 

 
Thank you for your assistance. 

 
Regards, 

 

Patrick H. Taylor 
 
Enclosure 
cc: Service List 


